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Screening for Life Services 

The Screening for Life (SFL) program is committed to providing important preventative cancer 

screenings FREE to those who qualify. Since the Community Healthcare Access Program (CHAP) & 

SFL enrollment integration in summer 2012, all clients currently enrolled in CHAP have been 

qualified in SFL as well. For patients, this means reducing out of pocket expenses for health services 

covered by SFL. For providers, this means reimbursement for services. If your practice currently 

provides clinical breast exams, pelvic exams, cervical pap smears, mammograms, PSA testing or 

colonoscopy services, please be sure to speak to a SFL case manager about client eligibility prior to 

scheduling appointments. If you are currently not a SFL provider, please consider enrolling by 

contacting the Division of Public Health at http://tinyurl.com/screeningforlife. 

Source: MSD 

 

Changes Coming to the CMS-1500 Claim Form 

The National Uniform Claim Committee (NUCC) has announced the release of a revised 1500 Health 

Insurance Claim Form (version 02/12) to replace the current form (version 08/05). The form was 

revised to align the paper form with some of the changes in the electronic claims. The most 

significant changes were the addition of eight diagnosis codes in Item Number 21 and the addition 

of the QR Code at the top left of the form.  

For a complete list of the changes from the current (08/05) version to the revised (02/12), view the 

Change Log Document at http://tinyurl.com/1500claimchanges. 

Source: MSD 

 

New Doctor for Surgical Associates of New Castle 

Surgical Associates of New Castle is proud to announce that Matthew Rubino, MD Has joined the 

practice of Amir Mansoory, MD., Shah Morovati, MD., Mehdi Jadali, MD. and Nikolay Mindadze, MD.  

Dr.  Rubino completed his undergraduate degree in science from The Pennsylvania State University. 

He earned his medical degree from Jefferson Medical College in Philadelphia, PA. He then completed 

his General Surgery Residency at Christiana Care.  

 

https://by2prd0512.outlook.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=skMy8BapEE6fh6d2R4pyDgBuxdXs2M8IsPNnPz6la3qQzmVsptkNllJ83FTuY5cuhjlkFJY1yzM.&URL=http%3a%2f%2ftinyurl.com%2fscreeningforlife
https://by2prd0512.outlook.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=skMy8BapEE6fh6d2R4pyDgBuxdXs2M8IsPNnPz6la3qQzmVsptkNllJ83FTuY5cuhjlkFJY1yzM.&URL=http%3a%2f%2ftinyurl.com%2f1500claimchanges


Dr.  Rubino will be practicing General Surgery with interests in: Hernia Surgery, Breast Surgery, 

Gastrointestinal Surgery, Colon Surgery, Thyroid and Parathyroid Surgery, Advanced Laparoscopic 

Surgery, Skin and Soft Tissue Surgery, Colonoscopy and Endoscopy.  

His main location is 324 E. Main St., Suite 204 Newark, DE 19711 Phone: (302) 737-4990, Fax: 

(302) 737-5082 

Please join us in welcoming Dr.  Rubino to Surgical Associates of New Castle. 
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“We aim to change the behavior of patients, insurance companies, government policy, 

physicians, hospitals and health systems.” 

 

http://www.umusa.net/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/United-Medical-LLC/108020255900788
http://twitter.com/UnitedMedLLC

